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As part of its humanitarian responsibility, Germany
has been participating in humanitarian admission
programs for some years now. Ms Karin Patock,
head of unit for Resettlement and Humanitarian
Admission in the German Federal Office for Migration
and Refugees (BAMF), will provide insights on
the legal framework, the organization of German
admission programs and current developments.
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